
Get DE Level 1 Certified This Summer: Two 4-Week Training Sessions Available!

 Register now on the SBVC Distance Education website.
DE Level 1 Trainings:

This summer we have two four-week sessions
·    May 27 - June 26 
·    June 30 - July 31

The registration links are available on the SBVC Distance Education website.

We’ve made it through the Spring Semester! 
Here are a few important reminders for wrapping up the Spring 2025

semester and preparing for the upcoming Summer and Fall terms:

Spring 2025:
Submit ALL Grades & Positive Attendance in Self-Service by 05/30.
Submit SLOs in the SLOCloud by 05/30. 

Summer 2025:
Make sure all book requests have been submitted for Summer.
Confirm the most current SLOs are clearly stated on your syllabus. 

Master SLO List

Fall 2025:
Make sure all book requests have been submitted for Fall.
Look for a new Master SLO List coming soon.

INSTRUCTION INSIGHTS
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https://www.valleycollege.edu/distance-education/online-faculty-training.php
https://sbccd-my.sharepoint.com/:x:/g/personal/tberry_sbccd_cc_ca_us/EQniPfOXBKtAtrw8tyAHrFUB40vf9aRXxPK4AZKpWG-sWA?e=gydhbX


Mission Accomplished: 
Faculty Edition

Thank you for your outstanding dedication, creativity, and care
this semester. Your efforts continue to drive student success
and strengthen our campus community. The video below
features photos shared by the Department Chairs, offering a
glimpse into the incredible work you’ve accomplished.

SPRING 2025 CELEBRATION VIDEO!

We are looking forward to seeing you all at tomorrow’s 2025 Commencement! In the
meantime, here are some photos capturing the graduation celebrations from this semester
so far.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W5mbG-ExqnwHo5eYTLqXe1_e1z5z2wIg/view

